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From: Dpr-Meeting <dpr-meeting@un.org>
Date: Mon, Nov 26, 2012 at 11:12 PM
Subject: Confirmation of your participaton to the International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People - 29 November
To: [xxx]

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

I would like to confirm your participation to the International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People on 29 November. 

Please find attached the information note for the above-mentioned event. 

Kindly note that Registration will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Please enter the United Nations premises from the Visitors Entrance, which is located on First Avenue at 46th Street. After going through a security check, please find our registration desk in the public lobby of the General Assembly building. 
You will be required to present a photo ID to obtain your grounds pass, which will have to be worn visibly while on the premises. 

You can find out more information about the event from the following link. 

http://unispal.un.org/unispal.nsf/solidarity.htm?OpenForm 

We look forward to seeing you on 29 Nov. 

Thanks and kind regards, 
Mable 
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